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OOuurr  SSttaattee  OOffffiicceerrss  aanndd  CCoommmmiitttteeeemmeenn::  
  

LLaarrrryy  ZZaappaallaacc  --  PPaasstt  SSttaattee  DDeeppuuttyy  
JJiimm  CCoolllliinnss  --  PPaasstt  SSttaattee  DDeeppuuttyy  

LLllooyydd  WWaagguueessppaacckk  --  SSttaattee  AAuuddiitt  CCoommmmiitttteeee  
  
 

Grand Knight's Report 
 

Brother Knights, 
I continue to pray that this newsletter finds you and your family healthy and safe! As we enter the 
sixth month of this pandemic, we will continue to practice social distancing, wear masks (or other 
facial covering), and provide no meal at our meetings until further notice. Please do not attend a 
meeting or any of our events/activities if you feel ill, uncomfortable, or vulnerable. Thank you for 
your cooperation. You may always email me, gk4204_sd@yahoo.com, or call me or a fellow 
Brother shall you need assistance, help, or just want to talk. 

 
The month of September is dedicated to Our Lady of Sorrows, whose memorial the Church celebrates on September 
15. September falls during the liturgical season known as Ordinary Time and continues to be represented by the 
liturgical color green. As in all Ordinary Time, the Liturgy does not focus on one mystery of Christ but views the 
mystery of Christ in all its aspects. We follow the life of Christ through the Gospels and focus on the teachings and 
parables of Jesus and what it means for us to be a follower of Christ. During Ordinary Time we can concentrate more 
on the Saints and imitate their holiness as Christ's followers. 
 
Labor Day, this year, is on September 7 and as a result our regular council meeting will be moved to Tuesday, 
September 8, 7:00pm. Labor Day is a creation of the labor movement in the late 19th century and is dedicated 
to the social and economic achievements of American workers. The first Labor Day holiday was celebrated on 
Tuesday, September 5, 1882, in New York City, in accordance with the plans of the Central Labor Union. The Central 
Labor Union held its second Labor Day holiday just a year later, on September 5, 1883. By 1894, 23 more states had 
adopted the holiday, and on June 28, 1894, President Grover Cleveland signed a law making the first Monday in 
September of each year a national holiday. 
 
I would like to thank those Brother Knights for their time, support, commitment, and effort in helping Catholic 
Charities with their food distribution on Saturday, August 29. It was hot, but we got the job done! Brothers, this is an 
every-other week event at Catholic Charities (next distribution is on September 12, 9:30am-3:30pm). If you would like 
to help, there are 2 shifts, sign up at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050c45a5a929a0f85-mamie. Leave no 
neighbor behind! 
 
At our Council Officer and Directors meeting, we decided to continue with our planned KC dinner on Friday, 
September 18. This will be a take-out dinner only event and all safe precautions will be in place. We have been 
approved and permitted by the City of Sugar Land to hold this event. We will be serving fried fish and the usual sides. 
Thanks, Brother Gary Blanchette, for chairing this event. We hope to hold these KC dinners (future menus TBD) for the 
next few months on the third Friday. Help is always needed and appreciated. Further emails will be distributed. 

continued on page 2... 
 

Be Not 
Afraid 

2020-2021 

http://www.kc4204.org/
mailto:gk4204_sd@yahoo.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050c45a5a929a0f85-mamie
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Grand Knight's Report continued... 
 
The St. John Paul II Foundation, hosting the Together in Holiness marriage conference here at St. Theresa Church, 
would be grateful for extra hands, if a few Knights would like to help set up the hall. The Council will have an Exhibitor 
Booth at the event, and we have been recognized as a Pope John Paul II level sponsor on their website. Our own 
Brother, Dr. Roland Millare, will be offering Words of Welcome. For more information or to register, go to 
https://forlifeandfamily.org/events/th20-htx-sl/. 
 
The Galveston-Houston Chapter conference call is every Wednesday, 9:00pm. Any member of our Council may attend 
(listen). Go to the Galveston-Houston Knights website: www.ghknights.org. 
 
We have State Charities pins for sale for $20. Buy a pin, wear it proud, and support our State Charities. Any pins 
purchased helps our state charities goal. See FS Dan Rega for a pin. 
 
Football Frenzy is back. 10 chances to win each week. Tickets are $10 each and are valid for 10 weeks of the pro 
football season from November 1 to January 3. Ticket sales end September 21. If no pro football games are played, the 
contest will continue. The contest will use the average temperature at the home game as the score. See GK Sam 
DeMora to purchase. 
 
Vivat Jesus! 
Sam DeMora 
Grand Knight 
 
 
 

Financial Secretary’s Report 

 
Brothers, 
 
We pray that your family is doing well during this difficult time.  It will be a slow restart, but 
caution and safe practices will be the best way to proceed. 
 
Looking forward to the takeout only Fish Fry on September 18th.  We will need lots of help 
including distributing the assembled dinners to the customers cars. This is our first fund raiser 
of the year, be an active Knight and help ensure the events success. 

 
We desperately need a Membership Chairman to organize our recruitment efforts.  In the past year Supreme has given 
us many new tools to help with the effort, including at home online Exemplifications.  Please consider lending a hand 
in this important activity.  If you know of Catholic gentleman who would like to join our ranks have him sign up online.  
We can work with him to take part in an online Degree and transferred into out Council.  Numerous area Councils have 
been successful in signing up new members using this approach. 
 
During the month of August, a reminder was sent out to the 61 Brothers who still owes dues.  We understand if you 
are having difficulties during this unprecedented time.  Give an officer a call, let him know how you are doing and if 
you need help.  The Knights are willing help through the “Leave No Neighbor Behind” program that Supreme has 
developed. 
 
God Bless,  
Dan Rega, FS 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forlifeandfamily.org/events/th20-htx-sl/
http://www.ghknights.org/
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1st Principle of our Order, Charity 
 

In Texas, we have a State Charities Program that relies 100% on donations – mostly from Councils. The State Council 
asks for $10 per capita from each Council in the state. 70% of all funds collected go back to that diocese. In the 
Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston, Cardinal DiNardo uses his donations for Catholic Education. 
 
So, where does the other 30% collected go… 
 Texas Special Olympics 
 Priest Retirement 
 Infirmed Priest Program 
 College Campus Ministries 
 Catholic School Scholarships 
 Disaster relief 
 
Our Texas State Council Charity assessment for 2020-2021 is $4440. 
 
Our Council is a great supporter of Texas State Charities, meeting our charity goal for 23 straight years! We have 
contributed over $134,500 in the past 32 years. 
 
Consider a donation of $20.00 or more, and you will receive a State Charity Pin. See our Financial Secretary, Dan Rega. 

 
 

4204 Birthday Report  
Name              Birthday    Name              Birthday    Name              Birthday    
Mrs Karen Cromer    09/02 
John C. Pistone     09/03 
Lewis R Preissinger 09/04 
James L. Wenzel Jr. 09/04 
Paul A Willis       09/05 
Jessie R. Boudreaux 09/05 
Jeffrey T Schumann  09/06 
Danny J Kocich      09/06 
Christopher Hyek    09/08 
Aaron Moller        09/08 
John W Sim          09/08 
Enrique M. Sanchez  09/08 
Michael C Sharp     09/09 
Leroy F Urbanek     09/09 
Richard A. Urban    09/10 
Sylvester T. Teh    09/10 
Mrs Velma Anhaiser  09/11 

Richard T. Bonica   09/11 
Glenn D. Rambin Jr  09/13 
Mrs Susan Rhorer    09/13 
Mrs Lupe Cavazos    09/13 
Mrs Rosemary McMahon09/13 
Mrs Marie Cerny     09/14 
Michael T. Horton   09/14 
Mrs Mary Beth Olvey 09/16 
Scott A. Hill       09/16 
John McDonald       09/17 
Dr James G. Pullano 09/17 
Roberto M. Sanchez  09/17 
Fr Solomon Ohiri    09/18 
Jesus E Hernandez   09/18 
Larry J. Houvouras  09/18 
Don Chmiel          09/18 

James E. Perez       09/18 
Paul V. Cinquemani   09/19 
Patrick E. Accrocco  09/21 
Gerald F Kallina     09/21 
Mark S. Danna        09/22 
Leon A Anhaiser      09/23 
Joseph D Baker       09/23 
Adam C. Frenzel      09/23 
Mrs Alicia Morgan    09/25 
Mrs Magdelena Trevino09/25 
M Margarita Iglesias 09-26 
Larry J Zapalac      09/26 
Jesus F. Aguinaga    09/26 
Mrs Loretta Schillaci09/27 
Francis M. Orieukwu  09/27 
Vernon W. Weinkam Jr 09/28 
Josue Soto           09/30  

 

Council 4204 Yearly Winners 
 

Congratulations to all. Thanks for your continued support! 
 

David Hartensteiner Grand Knight Award   Sam Gonzalez 
Robert Schumann Lifetime Achievement Award  Glen Redding 
Rookie       Joe Mays 
Knight        Fr. David Angelino 
Family       Dan and Pat Rega 
Lady        Octavia Redding 
Youth        John Turner 
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Recent Events - Mamie George Food Distribution  

 
"I am so grateful to those that came out to help.  It was hot but we had a good time 
doing it and we helped many people in need." - Sam Gonzalez,  District Deputy, PGK 

 
 
     



This section is meant to pass on information happening in the Pro-Life front. The Knights of Columbus are strong supporters of Pro-Life, 
however, the editor, Knights of Columbus, and Council 4204  do not directly endorse  these groups or the actions they take or suggest.  

These articles are included and intended for the sole purpose of providing information. 
 

Pro-Life Corner - Article Insert 
40 Days for Life is upon us again.  It begins September 23, 2020 and runs until November 1, 2020. 
First Fr. Eurel and now Fr. David ask that, as Knights, we participate in the saving of lives at the abortion facility. 
They place notice in the bulletin to this end even now.  See: SAVE LIVES ON THE SIDEWALK  

Will you support our Priests? 

In the past 3 years only one Knight from our council has answered this call.  Is this the best we can do? 

 The Knights of Columbus are consecrated to the Holy Family.  This is an excellent action in support of the Holy Family. 

 

Directions are as follows: 

North on Hwy 59 feeder road 
Right turn onto Gessner 
Immediate left at end of first street divider 
Drive until street ends (about 3 blocks) 
Turn left on Wednesbury Lane 
Go two blocks 
Park beyond the NO PARKING IN DRIVEWAY sign 
Walk back across from building beside channel 2 
You have arrived 

If you want to pre-register go to: 

Christian Voices for Life.org/40 days for life 

                    Or 

Marie@ChristianVoices for Life.org 
Do not expect women and young girls to rush to you proclaiming their abandonment of abortion, but rather they will 
change their minds due to your presence and quietly drive away. 

Your presence is a moral outcry for all to see and reflect upon.  Your absence is an admission of defeat. 

There is nothing small in the service of God! 

 This section is meant to pass on information happ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ening in the Pro-Life front. The Knights of Columbus are strong supporters of Pro-Life, however, the editor, Knights of Columbus, and 
Council 4204  do not directly endorse  these groups or the actions they take or suggest.  These articles are included and intended for the 

sole purpose of providing information.  
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Good of the Order 
 

“God, we offer up our prayers for the listed Knights, 
family, and friends in need of healing and care. Thank 
you Lord for your love, guidance and forgiveness in our 
daily lives. Please give the family and friends of these 
loved ones courage, compassion, and love as they heal 
and care for those in need. Amen!” 
 

 
Brother Knights, please remember the following in your prayers:  
(Requests from meetings and email are listed for 90 days.) 

 
Perpetual Requests for Good Health & Well Being: 
Archbishop Emeritus Joseph Fiorenza Canonization of Fr. Michael J. McGivney 
Conversion of fallen away Catholics Unborn for eternal life Special Needs 
Members & family of Armed Forces Knights and their families Vocations 
Priests, Deacons, and all brothers Deceased Brother Knights Fr. Roy Oggero 
St. Theresa Ministries and Priests St. Theresa Bulletin prayer List VETS at VA 
Widows of Deceased Brothers Pregnant Women for life Pope Francis 
Ex-Prisoners @ Isaiah house Emeritus Pope Benedict XVI Most Rev. Vincent M Rizzotto 
Soldiers returning from war Fr. Miguel Obregon - Cancer Ann Neslony 
Baby Danny Villasana Doris Gijon Deacon Glenn Haller 
Edith Hartensteiner - Cancer Eric Garcia - Cancer Anthony Valchar 
Laura French - Health Doug Blaskowsky - transplant Judy Cyril - Health 

 
 
 
Deceased Requests: 
June:: Linda Kasper 
August:: Julian Villarreal; Jeremy Zapalac 

 
 

 
Other Requests as Listed: 
June: Reyes Aguilar - Stroke; Laura French; Lindsey Wright - birth of child 
July: Gene Travis - Cancer; Victims of COVID-19; Rachel Mikela - Birth of Baby; 
August: Mary Morales - health; Thomas Russell 
 
Special Intention: 

Prayer requests aged greater than 90 days still in need of prayer. 
All others in need of prayer and God's healing grace and embrace. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you are unable to attend the meeting to make a request, please email dpm114+kc4204@gmail.com with 
the subject line "KC4204 Good of The Order Request" If any name is misspelled, please also email me.  

mailto:dpm114+kc4204@gmail.com?subject=KC4204%20Good%20of%20The%20Order%20Request
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Council Officers and Directors for 2020-2021 
 

Chaplain Fr. David Angelino 281-494-1156 Program Gary Blanchette 281-389-9672 
Associate Chaplain Rev. Jose Tharayil 281-494-1156 Faith John Pistone 832-731-5689 
Grand Knight Sam DeMora 281-787-9019 Vocation John Sudela 281-491-4055 
Deputy Grand Knight David Paul Morris 281-799-3821 Community Dave Kiger 281-242-4144 
Chancellor Michael Horton 713-855-2598 Pro Life David Wleklinski 281-494-4770 
Recorder Ray French 281-565-1961 Health Vacant  
Financial Secretary Dan Rega 281-980-5183 Public Relations Vacant  
Treasurer Ian Cyril 832-457-3803 Family Dan Rega 281-980-5183 
Warden Marvin Kasper   Membership Vacant  
Advocate Gary Blanchette 281-389-9672 Retention David Paul Morris 281-799-3821 
Inside Guard Fred Stratton, Jr. 832-638-3444 Bereavement Vacant  
Outside Guard Joe Zanca  Newsletter Editor David Paul Morris 281-799-3821 
One Year Trustee Larry Moller 832-594-2355 Football Sweepstakes Pete Muceus 281-491-9671 
Two Year Trustee Sam Gonzalez 832-283-2797 Fish Dinner Vacant  
Three Year Trustee Joe Mays  Coin Collection Paul Cinquemani 832-594-6753 
Lecturer John Sudela 281-491-4055 Golf Lloyd Waguespack 281-495-4422 
Insurance Agent Supak Agency - Tom 979-968-9800 VA Hospital Visits Fred Stratton 832-638-3444 
Blood Drive Paul Cinquemani 832-594-6753 Free Throw Contest Stephen Frontera 201-410-1632  BBQ Coordinator Vacant  Clothing Sales Vacant  
       
             

Columbus Club Officers and Directors 
 

President: Glenn Redding  Directors: Sal Salinas Nicolas Kutra Leon Anhaiser 
Vice President: Ralph Stolarski   Joe Spera Gene Travis Anthony Valchar 
Secretary Leon Anhaiser  Fred Trilicek Marvin Kasper GK Sam De Mora 
Treasurer: Ed Borski     

 

 Leasing Manager: Sal Salinas 281-491-3257 
 Maintenance Manager: Fred Trilicek 281-491-9040 

 
All members of 4204 are voting members of our Columbus Club. Come to the meetings and help manage our facilities. 

 

Knights of Columbus Web Sites 
 

Supreme: Texas State Council: Houston Chapter: 
www.kofc.org www.tkofc.org www.ghknights.org 

St. Basil 4204: Texas Knight Digital Edition: St. Basil Hall Rental: 
www.kc4204.org texasknight-news.net www.kc4204.org/hall-rental 

Mass Times: 4204 Newsletter: St. Theresa Church: 
masstimes.org kc4204.org/newsletter sugarlandcatholic.com 

 
 

    

News Catholics Need to Know Knights Clothing (Supreme) Columbia Online Edition Venerable Michael McGivney 

 
 
 
 

http://www.kofc.org/
http://www.tkofc.org/
http://www.ghknights.org/
http://www.kc4204.org/
http://texasknight-news.net/
http://www.kc4204.org/hall-rental
http://www.masstimes.org/
http://www.kc4204.org/newsletter
http://sugarlandcatholic.com/
https://cruxnow.com/
https://www.knightsgear.com/
http://www.kofc.org/un/en/columbia/index.html
http://www.fathermcgivney.org/
https://cruxnow.com/
https://www.knightsgear.com/
http://www.kofc.org/un/en/columbia/index.html
http://www.fathermcgivney.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/txkofc/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/142259612626245/
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